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14 March 2023
Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 27 February 2023 related to General Assembly
Resolution 77/230 on the situation of human rights in the Syrian Arab Republic, which,
inter alia, “requests an informal briefing in the form of an interactive dialogue from the.
Secretary-General before 28 February 2023 in connection with the report of the Secretary-
General on missing persons in the Syrian Arab Republic (A/76/890), please be informed
that the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, Mr. Volker Tiirk, is
available to participate in this interactive dialogue in the afternoon of 28 March 2023.

Participation by the Secretary-General of the United Nations is yet to be confirmed,
and my Office will keep you closely informed in this regard. '

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ilze Brands Kehris
Assistant Secretary-General for Human Rights

H.E. Mr. Csaba K6rosi
President of'the General Assembly
United Nations



